
 

 

June 2023 

Dear SVA families, 

 

We wanted to share with you some exciting Home & School (H&S) events planned 

for the 2023-2024 school year!  Make sure to make it to the end for an important 

announcement and a list of SVA teachers and staff June birthdays!  
(Se adjunta la versión en español del boletín.) 

 

 

 

Not H&S Sponsored…but, hey…this club gives an excellent opportunity for everyone to train for the 5k!! 

 
Don't delay...reach out to Sam Joseph today sajoseph@springvalleyacademy.org! 

 

What 5k?  Well…I’m glad you asked. Keep reading for more information!  

mailto:sajoseph@springvalleyacademy.org


 

 

 

 

Mark your calendars for an exciting opportunity to spend time with your family, friends, and the community by 

joining us for this awesome Home & School Back-to-School event!  ALL are welcome to participate in any aspect of 

the event! 

 

You can top off all that exercise and fresh air with a pancake breakfast as well! 

Registration with cost opens SOON and will include an SVA approved “Friday Wear” running shirt. 

  

*If you would like to provide a donation of sponsorship to defray registration cost for participants,  

please email HomeandSchool@SpringValleyAcademy.org.  

Businesses & donors can elect to have their names & logos printed on the back of the 5k T-shirts! 
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SVA Home & School is excited to bring a Christ-Centered elementary soccer league to SVA this Fall.  The initiation 

of this league will be for children entering grades 1-5 (with hopes to eventually expand – depending on coach 

volunteers and field space).  Game days will be on the following days:  August 27th, September 10th, September 

24th, October 1st, October 8th, & October 15th. Game times will be anywhere from 10 AM to 1PM. Each session will 

be 1 hour (30 minutes for practice followed by a 30-minute game). 

 

See attached additional information and registration forms in English & Spanish.   
*Registration forms can also be located in the SVA office. 

 

We MUST have your registration and payment by JUNE 19th. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at HSsvasoccerleague@gmail.com.  
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Would you like to travel the world through your taste buds?   

Mark your calendars for an opportunity to taste and smell the wonderful vegetarian foods of the world! 

Please email HomeandSchool@SpringValleyAcademy.org with the following information:  1) What country you 

would like to represent with your vegetarian cooking, 2) Your contact information, 3) If you want to participate 

monetarily, because let’s face it, you like to eat, but not cook!, 4) And, suggestions of people you think would be 

fabulous at representing a county through their food!   

Each volunteer will be paired with others representing the same country to formulate a country team.  The country 

teams will decorate and sell their food at booths in the SVA gym.  Tickets will be sold for $1 each at the door.   

This will be a great event for you to invite your friends, co-workers, neighbors…and let’s face it, anyone you come 

in contact with!   

We look forward to seeing God’s outreach to our community through your cooking! 
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We wanted to congratulate everyone again who submitted entries for the “Give Me The Mountains” T-shirt 

contest!  Please take the time to click this link and see all the fabulous entries! 

2022-2023 SVA H&S Give Me The Mountains T-Shirt Contest (go to link in email) 

Keep on the lookout for an announcement when we will be ready to take your orders for the  

winning Friday t-shirts designed by Jesca Napewa (K-8) & Emily Funez (7-12). 

 

https://1drv.ms/f/s!AkRCSPl8DEhFga0uk7e51RzKPFqCTA?e=VHKoLw


 

 

Don’t miss out on spending time with your child during school activities.  Take advantage of the summer down 

time to complete the Sterling Volunteer Training & Background Check before school starts. 



 

 

Please feel free to email homeandschool@SpringValleyAcademy.org with 

any questions, concerns, or suggestions. 

And last, but not least…please make sure to wish these special SVA teachers & staff very happy June birthdays! 
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